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BRPD News Item 
Baton Rouge Police Department Office of Media Relations 

Sgt Mary Ann Godawa 
225.389.3948 office · 225.389.5589 fax · brpdmedia@brgov.com 

West I-10 just before the merge to I-12 has been shut down to one lane due to an 18 wheeler 
broke down.  No information at this time to how long the lane will be shut down. 

 


